
 

 

UST:SO06-00-CI71 
A.Y. 2024-2025 
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___________________________________________________________________________________  
 
The University, through the UST Health Service and the UST Faculty of Medicine and Surgery, 
in collaboration with the Starkey Hearing Foundation, is pleased to announce the conduct of a 
two-day hearing mission at the UST Central Seminary Gymnasium on May 7-8, 2025, from 8:00 
am- 5:00 pm. 
 
With the theme “UST is here: UST Hears,” this initiative supports the University’s Institutional 
Wellness Program, aiming to enhance the health and well-being of the Thomasian community. 
The mission is open to all eligible members of the Thomasian community—including University 
officials, academic and support staff, UST Hospital employees, and students—who require 
assistance with hearing-related concerns. 
 
Pre-registration is open from April 25 to 30, 2025, on a first-come, first-served basis. 
 
STEP 1: Complete the registration form via the link below or by scanning the QR 
code provided: 
                                 https://forms.gle/EFLuwiPu17k1uW7f9	
 
STEP 2: Wait for a confirmation message containing your appointment details, which will be sent 
to your registered email address or mobile number. 
 
STEP 3: On your scheduled date and time, proceed to the registration area at the P. Noval Court 
and present a screenshot or printed copy of your registration confirmation. Only pre-registered 
participants will be accommodated. Senior citizens, minors, and persons with disabilities (PWDs) 
may be accompanied by one (1) companion. 
 
For any concerns or clarifications, you may contact the UST Health Service at local # 8211. We 
look forward to the opportunity to assist you through this hearing mission.  
 
May we fulfill this hearing mission with hearts renewed in faith, ready to act justly, love mercy, 
and walk humbly with our God (Micah 6:8).Thank you. 
 
 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP   
Secretary-General 
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